
18/08/2021 

MR Fred Fokker 
ST 
NSW 
ssplassh@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

I object totally to this gross overdevelopment that will interfere with the only pedestrian friendly 
shopping street in Newport, by allowing access and egress onto the street by 
owners/renters/airbandbers of units - who will undoubtedly come from other parts of Sydney or 
elsewhere - based on evidence from other proerties in this area - and use this as their holiday 
weekender. It is not the responsiblity of long time northern residents to accommodate the 
holiday ideas of others, to the detriment of their own local residents' amenity.

The development should be rejected. 

Sent: 18/08/2021 6:42:33 PM
Subject: Online Submission


